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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

According to Construction Industries Board officials, anticipated software modification cost as a 

result of this measure range from $10,000 to $90,000. If the measure results in additional 

licenses, it could help offset the costs. The Construction Industries Board is a non-appropriated 

state agency. HB 2007 in its current form is not expected to have direct fiscal impact on the 

State. The changes in the Floor Amendment do not affect the fiscal analysis on the bill.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 

 

 

 

 

 © 2021 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

